
 

 

 

 

 

 

11.6.21 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

P7 did a great job at the fun day and raised just over £300 towards their party. This was fantastic, 

but it’s not quite covering the costs of the send off we feel they deserve after a very tricky year – 

some of these things don’t come cheap! 

 

To that end, we are asking for a donation from you on Monday for the Euros Day, if you can afford it. 

Children can come dressed in a Scottish theme, wearing a Scotland football top (no other football 

colours please) or something blue. Any money we raise will go towards our leavers’ celebration and 

party. 

 

I promise this will be the last request for a donation this session! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Colin Forbes 

 

Head teacher 

St Timothy’s  
Primary School, Nursery Class and LCSC 

 


